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After School STEM Program

Book Club 
Oct. 5th 6:30

Story Time is here!
Story Time continues! Tuesdays at 10:30.  Books, a craft, and a 
snack.
Sept. 28: Now It's Fall
Oct. 5: Fire Prevention Week
Oct. 12: Pumpkin Days and Pumpkin Nights
Oct. 19: Scarecrow's World
Oct. 26: Click, Clack, Boo!

Genealogy & History Club
Seasoned genealogist?  Excited beginner? We've got what you 
need with the Denver Genealogy & 
History Club. The group meets the 4th Tuesday of each month 
with a featured speaker!
The Genealogy Club will meet on October 26th, at 2 pm. David 
Marvitz will be here to showcase his photography collection, 
"Amish Community Through the Seasons".  He has developed 
a rapport with the Amish, thus he was allowed to take 
photographs.  This meeting will be in person.

Basket Donations
It is that time of the year again.  We will be doing the Annual 
Book Basket Silent Auction this year. 
The Silent Auction will take place on Saturday, December 4th.
The Friends of the Library are asking the public for help with 
donations.  We will be accepting the usual items for the themed 
baskets. Donations will be due by November 17th. There will be 
a full list of what is needed in the paper and on Facebook. 
There are flyers for pick up in the Library.  

The Stranger in the Woods     by Michael Finkel

October 5th, from 3:30-4:30, we will be having an after school 
STEM program.  ISU Youth Extension will be here to talk about 
and demonstrate Bee Bots.  These cute little robots are a 
perfect tool for teaching sequencing, problem solving, 
estimation, or just having fun! Kids K-4th are welcome to 
attend. Sign up at the Library!

Painted Pumpkin Contest

The Stranger in the Woods is a nonfiction book about the "North Pond hermit," who has lived in the Maine 
wilderness alone for 27 years.  Through letters and interviews, the author learns about his origins, survival 
tactics, and burglary raids that made him a local legend. First published in a GQ article, the books provides 
more material and an expanded ending.

The Annual Painted Pumpkin Contest is back!  Decorate your 
pumpkin as a favorite book, movie, or game character. and 
bring it to the Library by October 28th. Pumpkins will be on 
display from October 21-28th.  They will be judged on October 
28th. 
No carved pumpkins!
All participants will receive a free prize.
Pumpkins must be picked up by November 3rd. After that, they 
will be discarded.
Entry forms can be picked up at the Library.

The Annual Dr. E.H. Stumme Art & Photography Show has 
been canceled for November 2021 due to anticipated 
renovations at the Library.  More information will be forthcoming 
as to when the Library may reschedule the event.  Please 
watch the Library's website or Facebook page for information 
as it becomes available.

Author Book Launch
October 12th at 2pm, author Betty Brandt Passick will 
be here to discuss her upcoming book, "The Black 
Bag of Dr. Wiltse: Murder on the Prairie". This will be 
a hybrid program, in person at the Library and on 
Zoom. If you would like to attend via Zoom, please 
sign up at the Library, as we will need an email 
address to send out the meeting invitation.

Adult Craft Day
On October 27th from 2-4, we will be making cupcake 
liner wreaths. All materials will be provided.  Please 
sign up at the Library.

Halloween Party
Come to the Library on October 21st, 3:30-5, for a fun and 
spooky time! We will be having a movie, snacks, and crafts 
to tingle your toes! Costumes are not required, but are 
always welcome!




